
Trinity C of E/Methodist Primary School 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

23.04.24 - 4C Ukulele Performance 9:30am 

SIAMS Inspection  

 

25.04.24 – Mad Science Assembly at KS2 

 

26.04.24 – PFA’s Easter Bingo at         

Buckshaw Community Centre 6:30pm 

 

03.05.24 – Year 3 Godly play  

Reception Vision tests 

 

06.05.24 May Bank Holiday — SCHOOL 

CLOSED 

 

13.05.24 –Year 6 SATS Week 

Breakfasts from 8:15am 

 

14.05.24 – Reception heights & weights 

with school nurses team 

 

17.05.24 – Reception Ugly Bug Ball 

 

20.05.24 – Year 6 Lino Printing Workshop 

 

21.05.24 –Year 6 Outdoor Elements Trip 

22.05.24 –Year 6 Outdoor Elements Trip 

 

23.05.24 – Year 6 Lino Printing Workshop 

 

24.05.24 – Year 6 Lino Printing Workshop 

-Year 5 Cricket Festival 

-Year 1 Retirement Village reading trip-

School Closes 

27.5.24 to 31.05.24 — Half Term 

 

Monday 3rd June INSET day 

 

Tuesday 4th June School Reopens  

Unity Place/Brookwood Way, Buckshaw Village, Chorley 

E-mail: bursar@trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk 

Phone: 01772 624416 

     

www.trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs JR Wright 

 
 
 

Headteacher’s Message 

With thanks for all you do as 
part of our school, 

Jill R Wright  
Headteacher  

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 19th April 2024 

Welcome back to the Summer Term. It certainly hasn’t felt  

very summer like this week and it didn't as I drove to school 

through sleet on Monday.  I need not have worried though, as 

there is always something to brighten my day when I get into 

school with the children.  This week it has been seeing children 

starting their preparations for Dance from The Heart across 

school.  

 

It has also been lovely to see some of the children wearing   

summer dresses and doing their best to encourage the sunshine. 

A reminder please that all children should be wearing black 

shoes as part of their uniform whether in summer or more     

regular uniform.  

 

You will have received a letter on Wednesday letting you know 

that we are being inspected on Tuesday 23rd April to see if we 

are fulfilling our mission as well as we can as a Christian school 

and developing our children holistically. We are looking         

forward to welcoming Ms Ali Rice and for her to see how the 

Trinity family lives out Life in All its Fullness every day.  

 

Our PFA are hosting a St George’s Bingo evening on Friday 24th 

April at Buckshaw Village Community Centre at 6:30pm. Please 

come along and support the excellent work of our PFA and have 

a thoroughly enjoyable evening; all are welcome. Please see the 

attached flyer for full details.   






